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UPDATE: This should be working again as of 9 AM. If you are still having problems, try
restarting your web browser or reboot your computer. If that doesn't help, call our helpdesk
at 541-552-6900.

We are aware of an issue that is preventing some users from accessing Google.com and
some other HTTPS websites from devices managed by SOU. Affected persons may see a
warning like the ones below. The issue is related to our endpoint security software and is
affecting customers across the world. We are working to resolve this problem as soon as
possible.

Access from personal devices is not affected, so if you have the means to access your email
or Google via a personally owned mobile device, we recommend that as a workaround.
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